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Admissions are now open for the 2018-2019 academic year 
at the European School. On March 31, 2018, our school 
hosted an Open House for parents and guests to provide 
them with relevant information regarding the school’s        
educational programs. Our Open House agenda helped the 
guests to get acquainted with the European School. They 
learnt about the school’s advantages, received information 
regarding educational programs, toured around the school regarding educational programs, toured around the school 
building with our current students, talked to the program 
coordinators and attended demo lessons. Sophio Bazadze, 
the Academic Director of the European School, welcomed 
the guests and discussed the advantages that the school is 
offering to children who want to pursue their education at 
the European School. 

The European School Hosts Classical Music Festival
For the fourth time in a row, the European School 
organized the Classical Music Festival. This year’s 
festival was diverse, fun and entertaining. Conduc-
tor M. Khukhunaishvili, and the Student                 
Orchestra from V. Sarajishvili Tbilisi State            
Conservatoire, held conducting lessons for our 
students. “Let’s Be Conductors!” project                  
introducedintroduced our students to the art of conducting 
music and allowed them to conduct an orchestra. 
Students admitted that conducting is no easy job, 
but interesting nevertheless. Niko Gersamia, PYP 
grade 5 student, emerged as an overall winner of 
“Let’s Be Conductors!” project. Mirian               
Khukhunaishvili awarded him with a conducting 
baton.baton.
The festival winners were announced in four nominations:
Judges’ Choice – Luka Shatberashvili, Grade 11
The Most Skillful Performance – Xizi Zhang, Grade 5
The Most Academic Performance – Nutsa Mestvirishvili, Grade 6
The Most Musical Performance – Temur Tvauri, Grade 6
TheThe Festival Finale was very eventful. In the end, Liana Chivadze, a singer, and a duet, “Kristina and Regina,”              
performed for the audience.



Students of the Cyprus International University delivered a 
project which aims to run summer internships and camps 
for school age children.  Representatives of the “Students 
for a Sustainable World” project visited the European 
School and conducted an interactive seminar with activities 
about Ecological issues facing MYP students.  All the        
participants attending the seminar received certificates.  
OneOne of the activities that we planned for the “International 
Day of Forests” was MYP students’ “bake sale”. They were 
very enthusiastic to run the charity event as money raised 
from this will go towards buying saplings to replace the 
ones lost during the recent Borjomi’s forest fires.

March is the month of Francophonie. Our Year 9-10 
MYP students decided to launch a project connected 
to this event. They searched and analyzed                     
information and prepared an oral presentation using 
posters. Student picked one random member       
country of the organization for their presentations.  
They explained to their friends what Francophonie is 
andand why countries are part of this organization.  The 
presentation took place at our monthly MYP               
assembly in the main hall.


